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School based health centers are worth funding and play an important role in the 

health and wellbeing of young people across our state.  And they have a practically 

important role in our rural communities where access to quality healthcare is 

challenging.  Helping young people to address their health needs early is a 

worthwhile investment.  It as simple as an ounce of prevention vs a pound of cure.  

Please pass this bill and support school-based health centers.  Thank you. 


